
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

1325 G STREET N.W., SUITE 800 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20005 

ERRATA PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

September 1, 2022 

FORMAL CASE NO. 1017, IN THE MATTER OF THE DEVELOPMENT AND 

DESIGNATION OF STANDARD OFFER SERVICE IN THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA, 

1. On August 12, 2022, the Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia 

(“Commission”) issued a Public Notice inviting interested persons to file comments on the 

Standard Offer Service (“SOS”) Working Group’s proposed Wholesale Full Requirements Service 

Agreement (“WFRSA”) and Request for Proposals (“RFP”) for the 2022-2023 SOS solicitation.  

The August 12, 2022, Public Notice stated two (2) proposed changes to the RFP when it should 

have stated that there were three (3) proposed changes.  The third change was the proposed 

implementation timeline.  This Errata Public Notice informs the public of the third proposed 

change to the 2022-2023 RFP, found at Appendix A, “Implementation Timeline.” 

2. All persons interested in commenting on Pepco’s proposed WFRSA and RFP may 

submit written comments no later than seven (7) days after the Commission’s issuance of this 

Errata Public Notice.  Comments are to be sent electronically and addressed to Brinda Westbrook-

Sedgwick, Commission Secretary, Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia, 1325 

G Street N.W., Suite 800, Washington, D.C. 20005.  Copies of the proposed WFRSA and RFP 

may be obtained by visiting the Commission’s website at https://dcpsc.org/.  Once at the website, 

open the “eDocket System” tab, click on “Search Current Dockets,” click on “Advanced Search,” 

and input “FC1017” as the case number and “939” as the item number.  Copies of the documents 

may also be purchased, at cost, by contacting the Commission Secretary at (202) 626-5150 or psc-

commissionsecretary@dc.gov. 
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CHIEF CLERK:   BRINDA WESTBROOK-SEDGWICK 

     COMMISSION SECRETARY 

https://dcpsc.org/
mailto:psc-commissionsecretary@dc.gov
mailto:psc-commissionsecretary@dc.gov

	text1: FC1017 - 2022 - E - 944
	text2: RECEIVED 2022 SEP 1 3:10 PM (E)


